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First name: Taylor

Last name: Potts

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Carolyn Upton, Forest Supervisor

Lolo National Forest 

24 Fort Missoula Road

Missoula MT 59804

 

RE: Lolo National Forest Land and Resource Management Plan #62960

 

Dear Ms. Upton

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my comment during this scoping period. 

 

We strongly oppose any closure of existing motorized winter travel. The proposals are far too sweeping and the

maps are too vague to allow any accuracy in the commenting. 

 

Local economies will be damaged as a result of the proposed closures.

 

Taylor Potts, Mountain Riders Snowmobile Club

Utah Snowmobile Association 

 


